
March 18, 1963 

MEMORANDUM 

T. M. Alexander, Jr. called this date and asked me to tell the Mayor 

that a house in the 700 block of Peyton Road which has been for sale 

b y owner for about 2 years, he understood today, through reliable 

sources, had been sold today, by owner, to a Negro. He stated that 

there were no real estate men involved. 

George 




